
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and enjoying the wonderful weather we've been blessed with this week! It's been a
week filled with exciting activities and achievements here at St ELizabeth’s. 

The beautiful weather this week has provided the perfect backdrop for a range of outdoor sports and activities. From
energetic athletics races to skillful tennis matches and fun-filled rounds of rounders, our children have been fully engaged in
physical activity and teamwork. We encourage all children to remember to bring their PE kits to school to fully participate in
these activities and make the most of the sunshine!

Our Junior Leadership team has once again demonstrated their organisational skills and entrepreneurial spirit by hosting their
second cake sale of the academic year. We extend our heartfelt thanks to all parents and children who supported the sale by
donating delicious treats and purchasing goodies. Your contributions help fund valuable initiatives and projects within our
school community.

Today, our Reception class enjoyed a creative and imaginative junk modelling day! From cardboard boxes to plastic bottles,
the children transformed recycled materials into imaginative works of art. It's been inspiring to witness their creativity and
resourcefulness in action.

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable weekend ahead!

Miss E Simmons
Headteacher

Reflection
In Sunday’s Gospel Jesus asks us to love one
another as he loves us. He talks about the
importance of looking out for our friends, and how
we can all be friends of Jesus. 
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God of joy, 

You loved us so much you
sent your Son to us. Help us
to love each other as you love
us. 
   
Amen.Gold Award Winners



Let Your Light Shine
In the Spotlight 

Year 4 have had a fantastic start to the summer term! We have been creating images with words using similes,
metaphors, onomatopoeia and alliteration and we have really enjoyed writing our very own poems about
dragons. We also put actions to words and acted out our poems to the rest of the class! 

In Maths, we have been learning how to partition, order and compare decimals. We went out on the playground
and added decimals together using chalk. We have also been working very hard practising our timestables. 

In History, we have been learning about the Vikings and Anglo Saxons. 
We have created our very own timelines and conducted some 
super research all about the battle at Lindisfarne. 

In Science, our new topic is sound and how sound travels. 
We carried out some noisy experiments to identify how 
sounds were made using drums, tuning forks, coat hangers 
and many more! 

Attendance WC 29th April 

There are 199 pupils with 100%
attendance this week. Well done

 
Congratulations to Reception
with the best punctuality and

Nursery the best attendance this
week. 

The whole school attendance this
week was 94.2%

Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 24th - Gold Award Party  
This half terms Gold Award Winners are invited to the Golden
Party! 

Wednesday 15th - Year 5 Residential 
Our Year 5 pupils are off to the Lake District to enjoy three days
of outdoor activities including: kayaking, Ghyll scrambling and
climbing 

Thursday 9th - Reception Class Assembly  
We’re looking forward to watching our Reception share what
they have been learning this half term. Come and join us at
2:30pm. 

Saturday 18th  - First Holy Communions 
Please pray for our Year 3 children who are receiving the
Sacrament of First Holy Communion. Children must arrive at
9:30am, Mass will begin at 10am. 


